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Calendar: 
 

 
CWCA Club Meeting – Jan. 8, 10 am to 2 pm.  (usually every first Sunday of each month). 
                      
Open Carving Night – Jan. 19, 7-9 pm at Bristol Carousel Museum (usually every 3rd Thursday). 

Woodworking Show – Jan.13-15, Eastern States Exposition, West Springfield, MA.  Sticks & demo.  
Contact Leo to be put on the list of demonstrators (otherwise admission is $16.00). 
 
Carving Retreat – Litchfield, CT.   September 2023.   Details to follow. 
 

For additional info on a calendar events, check club web site at www.ctwoodcarvers.org. 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

         

 

   

 

Currently Serving CWCA Officers: 

President Leo Hein 860-675-5473 Secretary Dan Holiday 860-620-2255 
Treas.        Michael Audette 860-388-7874 Newsletter Mike Schulde 860-379-5805 

Membership  

 

 

Mark Austin  

 

 

860-283-2177 

 

 

Web Liaison  Lynda Zibbideo         203-686-1207 

 

 

    
                             Introduce your club to potential new members.  Checks should be made to ‘CWCA’ & mailed with form 
to: CWCA Membership, 258 Campville Rd, Northfield, CT 06778  

Name _______________________________________________ New Member?   □ Yes 

Address __________________________________________________________________ 

Phone ___________________________  Email __________________________________ 
 

December Holiday Gathering & Walking Sticks – Act II  

       

 

 

 

      

Greetings! 
 

With the holidays in the realm of history, it is my hope that all of you enjoyed 
a safe and pleasant time with friends and family sharing food, and gifts with 
those loved ones. 
 

May your wish list be complete for that dream project or to finish the project 
that is presently in the works with these new tools you just acquired. Let the 
chips fly!! 
 

For those that went to the chestnut tree harvest, there is a lot of blight in what 
looks like clean wood. The wood that I have carves nice and I hope to have it 
ready for our next meeting. (I may be dreaming!) 
 

Also****IF YOU GET OR RECEIVE AN EMAIL, TEXT OR OTHER 
ELECTRONIC CORRESPONDENCE WITH MY NAME……..DISREGARD 
AND REPORT IT!!!  
 

As always…. remember……safety first, sharp tools, clean cuts and.. 
 

Happy Carving 

Your pres 

 

 

http://www.ctwoodcarvers.org/
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M. Schulde, 126 Goose Green Rd., Barkhamsted, CT  06063 
In memory of Joseph Kellaher: 

1936-2022 

 

December Holiday Gathering at the  

Carousel Museum 

     


